
    
 

March 1, 2019 
 
To whom it may concern, 

 
Company: Tamagawa Holdings, Co., Ltd. 

Representative: President, Toru Masuzawa 
(JASDAQ Code: 6838) 

Contact: Management Planning Division, Junya Tokumoto 
Tel: 03-6435-6933 

 

Notice on Opening of Ho Chi Minh Office in Vietnam of Our Subsidiary 
 

 
Please be informed as follows that our subsidiary, TAMAGAWA ELECTRONICS VIETNAM CO., 

LTD. (hereafter “Tamagawa Vietnam”) has opened its business location in Ho Chi Minh City in 
southern Vietnam for the purpose of sales of wireless communication and broadcasting equipment 
parts for Vietnam and neighboring Southeast Asian regions. 

 
 
 
1. Reason for opening of Ho Chi Minh Office 

In Southeast Asian regions, mobile communication infrastructures have been rapidly enhanced 
in recent years, and facility investment for 4G-LTE has been currently made in an active basis.  
On the other hand, 5G service has been started already in North America, and it will be started in 
March 2019 in Korea, and in late 2019 in China.  Under such circumstances, Tamagawa 
Vietnam, who proposes high-quality and low-price products, has been increasingly receiving 
inquiries from overseas customers.  Therefore, they have opened Ho Chi Minh Office as the 
location where they can lead positive order receiving activities to sales expansion. 

 
 
 
2. Overview of opened office 

(1) Name: TAMAGAWA ELECTRONICS VIETNAM CO., LTD.   Ho Chi Minh Office 
(2) Location: Hoa Hung Street, Ward 13 District 10 Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 
(3) Business starting date: February 25, 2019 


